
Heather Cole <heather.cole@como.gov>

Request for Scheduled Public Comment : 5-27-2020 11:52:33 am
1 message

noreply@gocolumbiamo.com <noreply@gocolumbiamo.com> Wed, May 27, 2020 at 11:52 AM
Reply-To: carol.allers@gmail.com
To: Heather.Cole@como.gov, Sheela.Amin@como.gov

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the
successful receipt of this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame, normally
within 1 to 3 business days. For more information regarding origin of this message or to report spam contact the
Webmaster at webmaster@como.gov

 Below are the results of a Web form submitted on:  May 27th, 2020 at 11:52AM (CDT). 

Speaker's Name: (please indicate if more than one speaker): Carol Allers
Telephone: 636-448-4557
Email Address: carol.allers@gmail.com
Topic (please be specific): Negative effects of small cell wireless facilities (existing and proposed) near schools,
neighborhoods and nursing homes. A few of the dangers include: Reduced property values near tower locations, city
liability from lawsuits for adverse health effects, cell hardware contains toxic chemicals, no safety testing done on
microwave antennas placed in neighborhoods. Fiber Optics solves all these issues.
I understand that the information submitted in this form will be published with a City Council agenda and will be made
available to the public.: yes

----------------------------------------
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